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Dawson Springs Junior/Senior High School
Minutes of Regular Meeting: September 13, 2017

Meeting called to order.  Members present: Kyle Chappell, Kati Griffin, Lisa Littlejohn, Wayne Simpson, Keli Tolbert, and Kevin Stockman.   Also present DeNell Storms (Secretary) and Melissa Larimore (The Progress).  

Agenda:
· Approved agenda.  Motion – Ms. Griffin.  Second – Mr. Chappell. 5-0

Minutes: 
· Approved minutes from August 16, 2017.  Motion – Ms. Tolbert.  Second – Ms. Griffin.  5-0

Budget: 
· Approved the September 2017 budget with a final balance of $26,147.58.  Motion – Mr. Chappell.  Second – Ms. Griffin.  5-0   

Old Business: 
· NONE
New Business: 
· Approved motion to administer the Student Voice once during the 2017-2018 school year and opening the window for a second administration only for Semester Classes. Motion - Ms. Littlejohn.  Second – Ms. Griffin.  5-0 
· Approved motion to pay Copier Lease expenses as directed by District.  Motion - Mr. Simpson.  Second – Mr.  Chappell.  5-0 

Conversation:
· Senior Trip Information – working to move date to March 15th due to logistics. 
· New PE equipment costs will be brought to the SBDM in October. 
· Fall CERT administration has been completed.
· Cycle I Teacher Observations have been completed.  Post Observation conversations will be completed Friday  

Adjourn:  Approved – Motion – Ms. Tolbert.  Second – Ms. Griffin. 5-0

Next SBDM meeting is scheduled for 3:30pm on October 11, 2017.  
However, the meeting will be rescheduled due to Fall Break. 
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· Golf and Cross Country are in season.
· Maddie Huddleston competed at the Class A State.
· Band Town Show – Friday 6:00pm in Band Lot.
· Band will be in Russellville on Saturday. 
· CERT administration has been completed.
· Cycle I Teacher Observations have been completed.  Post Observation conversations will be completed Friday.
· The Leader In Me Habits are being reviewed.   
· UK Dental is on site.
· FRISK volunteer breakfast – Thursday, September 21st – 8:30am.
· School Pictures – Tuesday, September 26th. 



